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29 October 2021 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Foreign Trade, and Immigration hereby informs of the temporary 

closure of the Belize City Immigration Office at 1 1/2 Miles Philip Goldson Highway. The office will be 

closed on 29th October 2021 for sanitization. 

 

Normal services will resume on Monday, 1st November 2021 at 8:00 a.m. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Please stay safe as we get through this together. Visit our new website at 

https://immigration.gov.bz/ for information. 

 

 

 

-END- 
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